
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Birkby Infant & Nursery School      
Blacker Road, Birkby, 

Huddersfield, 

HD1 5HQ 
 

Tel: 01484 223969 

E-Mail:  office.birkbyinf@kirkleeseducation.uk 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Diana Wilson 

9th September 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We hope you all had a wonderful sunny summer and managed to enjoy doing lots of interesting and fun things with 
your children. The ‘Snow dog’ our children painted is now on display in the Kingsgate Centre in Huddersfield. It looks 
wonderful! 
 

WELCOME AND WELCOME BACK  
A warm welcome back to all the children and families we already know and welcome to all our new starter children and 
their families. We are looking forward to getting to know you, it is delightful to see the children happily running into their 
classrooms eager to come back to school and their learning. 
 
AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 
Next week - Week beginning 12th September our After-School clubs start again. 
Every Tuesday - all Year 2 children 3.15 until 4.00. 
Every Thursday - all Year1 children 3.15 until 4.00.  Please collect your children at 4.00 from the Rainbow Gate. 
 
PARENT SESSIONS-‘WHAT WE ARE LEARNING IN SCHOOL’ start again.   
Week beginning 19th September 2022 
Please drop your child off as promptly as possible, gates open at 8.25 so you can come around to the main entrance to 
join this session which will start promptly at 8.35. 
First sessions will be on the following dates. The sessions will continue to run weekly on the same days. 
Monday:  19th September -  Year 2 -  08.35 - 09.00 
Wednesday: 21st September -  Year 1 -  08.35 - 09.00 
Thursday: 22nd September –  Reception -  08.35 - 09.00 
 
IMPORTANT DIARY DATE PARENTS EVENINGS 
Monday 3rd October   3.30-7.00    All Reception classes 
Monday 10th October 3.30-7.00    All Year 1 classes 
Monday 17th October 3.30-7.00    All Year 2 classes 
Appointment letters will come out the week before.  Please try and be timely and come to the main entrance at your 
appointed time. 
 
NEW READING PHONIC SCHEME. 
We have spent a large amount of money on a new phonics scheme and new reading books.  
Soon we will be sending these books home with your children so that you can share and read these books with your 
child. 
 
It is really important that these books are well cared for and returned to school in your child’s reading bag every day. 
WE WILL SUPPLY CHILDREN WITH A READING BAG. 
Please help us to enable all children to be able to have the book they need to read by, ensuring you help your 
child/children to return their book bag every day. 
 
WALK TO SCHOOL 
Please help us with traffic congestion and help save the planet by keeping yourself and your children fit and healthy by 
walking to school or by parking further away from school and walking a little way. 
 
School web-site 
Please do not forget to look on the school web-site for further information about the school. 
Thank you for all your help and support. 
 
Best Wishes  
Diana Wilson                                                                                            
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